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Welcome back for Term 5 in Sea Turtles!
We hope that you had a lovely Easter holiday and that the children have had a relaxing break. This term will be focusing on Roald Dahl’s “Charlie and the Chocolate Factory”. 
English
We are focusing our ‘Talk for Writing’ on character descriptions and the children will be inventing their own characters and putting these into a story. We will also be designing our own chocolate bars, packaging and writing an advert for this. 

Maths
In Maths this term we will be recapping on shape, time, measure and all four calculations. Please encourage your child to practise their number bonds to 20 and their times tables. 

PE
Sea Turtles will have PE on a Tuesday morning. Please ensure your child comes to school with the correct, named PE kit and that it is in school every day. 

Please ensure that if children are bringing money in to school, that it is in a named envelope, so that we can keep it safe.

Finally…

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or queries.

Thank you for your continued support.
Mrs Wilson 
How You Can Help


Please read with your child every day and talk to them about what they are reading. Ask them questions about the story, characters and plot. Can children think about why the author chose the language that he did, or why the characters do or say the things that they do.


Read information texts with your child and ask them questions about the facts that they have read.








How You Can Help


Practise counting in 2s, 5s and 10s up to 50 and beyond.�Please support your child with their mental recall of number bonds to 10 and 20. This knowledge supports their ability to recognise number patterns and facts. 


Can children also begin to count in 3’s, forwards and backwards. It is also important that children can form their numbers correctly, so please practise this skill.





…





Come along…





To Snuggle Buggle every Friday afternoon, between 2-30 and 3pm, where we will be enjoying stories and sharing different ways of encouraging your child to read and enjoy reading.





Our Termly Project!





This term in class we will be reading “Charlie and the Chocolate Factory”. We would like your child to design their own chocolate factory. This could be a drawing or a model. They can design the different rooms and write a little about what would happen in each room. 
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